
Fair Isle Ferry Replacement project  

Civils Infrastructure Construction 
Market Engagement Events 

 

 
 
Shetland Islands Council is seeking feedback from contractors and suppliers, to inform the 
procurement strategy, for the civil engineering and marine infrastructure works on the Fair 
Isle Ferry Replacement Project.   
 

The development locations are at Grutness, Shetland Mainland and North Haven, Fair Isle. 
The required works at both sites include dredging, pier extensions/maintenance and the 
provision of Ro-Ro linkspans.   North Haven in Fair Isle also requires a new winch house, 
replacement boat cradle and rails, and enlargement of the existing Noust.  
 
The Council would like to invite interested parties to two Market Engagement Events at:  
 

 Lerwick Town Hall on Tuesday 27th June 2023, 9am – 2pm 
 Edinburgh (venue to be confirmed) on Wednesday 5th July 2023, 9am – 2pm 

 
Events will include: 
 

 Introduction to the Project Management team 
 Project overview focused on the current design proposals 
 Discussion on timelines and key project risks 
 Q&A session 

 
Tea/coffee and lunch will be provided at both events. 
 
The Edinburgh venue will be confirmed in due course and further materials will be circulated 
to attendees prior to the event.  
 
To help plan for numbers, anyone planning to attend is asked to confirm their interest by 
emailing the Fair Isle Ferry Replacement Project team at 
fairisleferryproject@shetland.gov.uk  
 
More project details online at www.shetland.gov.uk/fair-isle-ferry-replacement  
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